
 

 

 

February 2018 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

Teacher of Art and Technology 
Required from 1 September 2018 

 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Teacher of Art and Technology at our school.   
You will find with this letter a Catholic Education Service Application Form (a standard 
application form used by most Catholic schools throughout the country), together with  
Some information about our school and the post.  If you require extra information, please 
contact me and I will do my best to help. 
 
This is a highly successful school in which the Art and Technology Departments are held  
in high esteem.   
 
The schedule for appointment is: 
 
• Closing date for applications:  4.00 p.m. Friday 9 March 2018 
 
• Shortlisting:    Monday 12 March 2018 
 
• Interview date:    Week beginning Monday 12 March 2018 
 
Candidates called for interview will be given a tour of the school conducted by two pupils.   
A pre-arranged lesson will be taught by each candidate, which will be observed by an 
appropriate member of staff.  The candidates will meet me for a short chat.  They will be 
given the opportunity to meet members of the relevant department so that each candidate 
can ask questions and get a “feel” for the department. 
 
Interviews will be held in the afternoon.  There will be Governors and members of the Senior 
Management Team and, where appropriate, a local education authority adviser, on the 
interviewing panel. 
 
If you are interested in applying for the post and want to visit us, please phone to make an 
appointment with the Head of Art, Mrs Lynne Calland. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  
Mr C J Riding 
Headteacher 


